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The Holiday Season is upon us and I want to wish 
everyone a very Happy Thanksgiving, Merry 
Christmas, and a Happy New Year.  May you all be 
safe and secure surrounded by your loved ones this 
season.  May GOD  hold each and everyone of you 
in the Palm of HIS Hand surrounded by HIS Grace. 
  
Our 2014 reunion in Cocoa beach, Fl. was a 
wonderful success. Friendships were renewed and a 
great time was had by all.  At our Annual 
membership meeting a change to the by-laws was 
made.  Due to the dwindling membership and 
reduced attendance at our reunions it was proposed 
and adopted that:  Any member wanting to attend 
that year's reunion (if he is in arrears in dues) only 
needs to pay that years annual dues ($25.00) and all 
required reunion fees.  All past dues in arrears is 
forgiven. 
  
Our 2015 reunion will be held in Pensacola, Fl. as 
required in our by-laws.  It will be held in the Crown 
Plaza Hotel,  200 E. Gregory Street, Pensacola, 
Florida 32501.  Telephone number 1-866-460-
7456.  We are scheduled in on September 24-27, 
2015.  Early check in will be September 23, 
2015.  For those wishing to come in earlier or 
staying later, the same reunion rate will apply.  The 
hotel has 25-30 military reunions a year and has 
promised a reunion to remember.  It is also election 
of Board and Officers time. Our current Secretary 
Mr. Jim Evans has tendered his resignation and the 
position will be open at that time.  Anyone interested 
please let me know.   
  
If anyone has any comments or suggestions for the 
next Newsletter, please let me know.  Also if you 
have any articles you wish published, please forward. 
E-mail me at  ereaton77@aol.com or phone  770-
251-9088. 
  

We now have a new website with a new host and a 
brand new webmaster. We are in the process of 
trying to recover some lost data and features of our 
old host. Our web address is still the 
same....  www.navyhurricanehunters.com.  I am 
hoping that our new host and webmaster can help us 
grow our excellent web site into one even more 
helpful and interesting.  We are seriously looking to 
see if the lost data and features can be 
recovered.  Please give us a little time to get this 
done.  We are sure that these problems can be 
overcome. 
  
I am looking forward to meeting with each and 
everyone of you at our 2015 reunion. Take care 
everyone. 
  
Fair Winds and Following Seas 
  
Ennis Eaton 
President 
US Navy Hurricane Hunters 
 
 

Sequestration Drives Decision To 
Move 2015 Lodging Site Off-Base 
 

At the 2014 Reunion in Cocoa Beach, Florida, the 
officers, directors, and members of the Navy 
Hurricane Hunters were informed that due to the 
government sequestration, the Naval Aviation 
Museum would not be available for our annual 
banquet.  Apparently due to sequestration, the 
Pensacola Naval  Air Station  and the Naval 
Aviation Museum no longer have funding to support 
keeping the doors open on the Museum past normal 
hours nor do they have funding sufficient to pay the 
salaries, much less overtime, for the personnel 
necessary to support our Reunion.  That drove the 
move to the Crown Plaza for our Reunion lodging 
and Banquet. 
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The Tender Box , “Walt” Walter’s 
Newest Novel, Is Now On Sale 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Howard J. “Walt” Walter has recently published his 
latest novel The Tender Box.  Walter, official 
historian of the U.S. Navy Hurricane Hunters, was 
originally known for his book The Storm Chasers, 
the history of the Navy’s endeavors in hunting and 
tracking Atlantic hurricanes. 
 
Following the success of The Storm Chasers, Walter 
moved from non-fiction to fiction and eventually 
wrote what was to become an action-packed trilogy 
of the men and women who braved the elements 
flying in Antarctica.  [This trilogy is described in a 
separate article below in this issue of The Newsletter.] 

 
The Tender Box is the fictional account of Naval 
Aviator John Walker and his adventures in the 
Philippines and Southeast Asia.  His story begins in 
Monterey, California where he is recruited by the 
CIA as an intelligence gatherer while still serving in 
the U.S. Navy.  He is transferred to Naval Station 
Sangley Point where he is assigned to fly a camera 
equipped DC-3 to assist him in his tasks. 
 
His first encounters are with the Hukbalahuk in 
Luzon after  landing his DC-3 on a beach to gain 
information on the Huks.   
 

Other missions outside the Philippines include Laos, 
Cambodia, Hong Kong, Thailand, and Taiwan which 
bring intrigue to the story.   
 
His flight to Indonesia brings the United States close 
to war as John is forced down by a Mig 21 then 
protested by a mob at the airport and his hotel where 
unsatisfied protesters burn the British Embassy to 
vent their frustration in being unable to get to John 
and his crew. 
 
Back in the Philippines John has his first of many 
interactions with the Abu Sayyaf.  After the first two 
his life is threatened and he is transferred to the 
United States where he is recruited as a full time 
field agent for the CIA.  After a cooling off period he 
returns under cover to the Philippines as the Naval 
Attaché attached to the American Embassy.  He 
continues his efforts to help the Philippine Military 
bring the Abu Sayyaf under control but is finally 
forced to leave the Philippines under threat of his life.  
Before leaving he is honored by the Philippines for 
his actions in helping maintain the stability of the 
government. 
 
His conclusions about the situation shows the 
increased Chinese influence in the country through 
many insurgent sources. 
 
Books, including The Project Trilogy, may be 
purchased from the author, publisher, 
Amazon.com and other sources.  Visit the link 
http://home.earthlink.net/~hwalter2/ for prices 
and sources. 

 

TAPS 
It is with a heavy heart that we report the passing of 
Al Ufer (Cdr. Alfred L. Ufer, USN Ret.).  He died 
May 27, 2014.   Two months ago he entered the 
hospital with diagnosis of Aspiration pneumonia, 
heart attack, congestive heart failure and kidney 
problems.  After 10 days on various IV medicines, 
he recovered enough to be transferred to the nursing 
home for rehab. When his oxygen level became 
critical he was taken to the hospital in Brunswick 
where he died two days later.  Please keep him in 
your prayers.  Of course the Navy Hymn was sung at 
his Memorial service May 30.
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Seret Antarctic Bases, Anti-
Gravity Vehicles Featured In 
“Walt” Walter’s Project Trilogy 
 
The Project Trilogy is a series of three books 
concerning the secret Anti-gravity Flight Vehicle 
(AFV) program flown by the naval aviators of 
Antarctic Development Squadron Six. (VXE-6) 
  

The first book in the series Project Galaxy begins 
with a breach in security at Siple Station in the 
Antarctic, home base for the AFVs.  Swede Larson, 
Antarctic explorer, is the one who discovers the 
secret base, and the manager of the program, Jack 
Forester, must attempt to keep it a secret.  The story 
tells the tale of how Swede got to the Antarctic and 
his attempt to complete his exploration. 
 
Meanwhile  the  exploits  of  the  pilots  of  Antarctic  
Development Squadron Six (VXE-6) are 
documented and paraded before the public for all to 

know their mettle. 
 
Project Enterprise,  the second book continues on 
from Project Galaxy and deals mainly with the 
decisions on whether to rescue the astronauts trapped 
in space in the Shuttle Enterprise and chance 
exposing the AFV program to the world.  The Para 
rescue team of VXE-6 parachuted into the Antarctic 
during Project Galaxy and performed a rescue but 
were marooned at Palmer Station.   During Project 
Enterprise VXE-6 attempts a flight into Palmer 
Station to retrieve them.   
  
In the third book Project Genesis, VXE-6 has been 
decommissioned but the pilots and NFOs are still 
flying the AFVs but form a base in the United States.  
The story flashes back to explain the beginning and 
origin of the AFV program.  The primary mission of 
the AFVs of gathering intelligence at the hot spots of 
the world brings many adventures to the organization, 
now covert under the banner of Omega Aviation 
flying Gulfstream 550s around the world.  
Interaction with the Israelis as well as other countries 
in trying to keep the peace results in severe 
conditions in various places. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HURRICANE HUNTERS, INC. 
A non-profit Florida corporation 501.c.19 

 
OFFICERS 

 
PRESIDENT  E.R Eaton 
VICE PRESIDENT Juan Blanco 
SECRETARY James Evans 
TREASURER Byron Biddle 
DIRECTOR Wayne Ledbetter 
DIRECTOR Paul Siverly 
DIRECTOR Paul Tilson 
 
NEWSLETTER EDITOR Paul Tilson 
 
Newsletter is published three times 
annually.  Association dues are 
$25.00 annually payable on January 
1st or thereafter. 
Association address: 
Hurricane Hunters, Inc. 
P.O.Box 506 
Vernon, Florida 32462 
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Candid photographs from the 2014 Hurricane Hunters’ Reunion in Cocoa Beach, Florida. 


